175 S. Main Street • Akron, Ohio 44308-1308 • 330.643.2510 • fax: 330.643.2507 • www.co.summit.oh.us

September 2, 2011

Dear Anup:

On behalf of Summit County Juvenile Court Judge Linda Tucci Teodosio, Children Services Executive Director John Saros and the entire Summit for Kids Event Task Force, I would like to thank you for making the 2nd Annual Summit for Kids an enormous success.

Your support assisted us in attracting over 13,000 citizens to the John S. Knight Center where over 100 exhibition booths, family fun activities, educational sessions, and live entertainment awaited the crowd. The children received sport bags filled with school supplies and had access to free dental service, immunizations, and back to school physicals.

We have reserved the John S. Knight Center for August 18, 2012 and hope you will join us, again, in providing our youngest citizens with a fun-filled day and an opportunity to prepare for the school year.

Thanks, again, for volunteering and we look forward to working with you next year.

Sincerely,

Russell M. Pry Executive